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January 23, 2013

Mr. Jeff Lapp

U. S. Environmental Protection Agency
Region IlI

1650 Arch Street

Philadelphia, PA 19103-2029

Dear. Mr. Lapp:

Please find enclosed correspondence that was recently sent to Mr. Todd Lutte and Ms. Pamela Lazos in

response to the enclosed letter from Mr. Scot Hans of the U. S. Army Corps of Engineers on December
19, 2012.

After review of the enclosed, should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at
(814) 796-2174.

Sincerely,
Robert Brace :

RB/rm
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